
WILLIAM A. WHITTLE
POST OFFICE Box 2446

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78403

September 30, 1974

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for arranging for Senator
Bentsen to be present at the luncheon Saturday. I will
always be indebted to you for that.

Yours very truly,

'V--

William A. Whittle
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